
IBM Retirees Club (Midlands) Committee Meeting – 4 March 2019 

 

Present : John, Paul, Ray, Gary,  Richard and Michael 

 

Apologises : Terry 

 

This was a very short 5 minute meeting which immediately followed the club’s AGM held in Knowle. 

 

Dave and Chris have now resigned from the committee. 

 

Richard proposes to ask members which day of the week they would prefer for the Bath trip. 

 

 

Newsletter  

 

Articles etc. for the March newsletter should be sent to Michael by 15 March   (All) 

 

 

 

 

Next Meeting:  AGM on Monday 1st April at 10.30 at IBM Warwick. 
 


